
The IUCN Red list Workshop 

From 20 to 24 May the IUCN organised a workshop training on the Red list. The main trainer 
was Prof. Philippe A. LALEYE from the University of Abomey-Calavi, Republic of Benin 

(http://www.lha-uac.net). He was assisted by Dr Delphine ADANDEDJAN ( a female 
scientist) of the same university. The goal was to train scientists of Burkina Faso in the IUCN 
Red list. There were about 15 attendees from the IUCN, the Laboratory of Animal Biology 
and Ecology of the University of Ouagadougou, the Fisheries Department of the Ministry of 
Animal and Fish Resources, the Wildlife Department of the Ministry of Environment and 
Sustainable Development and the Department of Forest Production of the Institute for 
Environment and Agriculture Research, Ministry of Research and Innovation. A road map 
was developed at the end of the workshop. 

  

  
 

Susfish Worshop on gender: 25 May 2013, Ouagadougou.  

The workshop was attended by 9 persons from Susfish partner institutions. It was led by Mrs 
KABORE Colette, gender expert in Susfish. The general objective of the meeting was to 
strengthen the scientist capacities in taking gender issues in their reseach. 

 
 

 

 


